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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - Ref: FO1/012256

With reference to your FOI request that was received in connection with 'Wound therapy devices' please see response
below.

How many Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Devices did the Trust use in 20147 - 339
Do you currently have a contract for Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Devices? - Yes
If the answer is yes for the above:

1. Who is this contract with - Molnlyke under the Health Trust Europe Framework Agreement for
Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Devices and Consumables.

2. What was the contract start date - 2/1/2013

3. What is the contract due to expire - 1/1/17

With reference to the above question, are these devices owned or rented - Rented

If rented, please specify the amount the Trust spent on renting Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Devices

in 2014 - £30k

What was the Trust spend on Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Consumables for the period of 2014 -
£47.5k

How much did the Trust spend on replacing lost Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Devices in 2014 -
None

How much did the Trust spend on warranty and servicing of Negative Pressure Wound Therapy Devices in
2014 - None

In 2014, how many patients were reported as delayed discharge and can you supply this data at
department level with the total number of days delayed discharge?

Please see response below.



For 2014 the monthly delays were:

Month Patients | Days
January 36 761
February 29 621
March 46 802
April 09 626
May 34 681
June 32 b68
July 45 815
August 31 817
September 28 724
October 38 1176
November 50 986
December 37 913

These figures have been taken from our monthly sitrep returns and include data for all localities.

The SITREP only records data for whole of the Trust and we do not write the figures out by ward; this
information is held in paper format within discussion lists, which are reviewed weekly. Therefore to collate
the paperwork to enable the Trust to respond to the information at departmental level would take more

than 18 hours. Therefore the Trust would like to use (Exemption 12(1) cost exceeds the appropriate limit.



